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From: David Jones  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 2:40 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: environment issues and the oil and gas industry in Hamilton Ontario area
 
To Whom It May Concern:
I have recently read the reports on the oil and gas industry and the plans for a Hamilton
Ontario area pipeline. This is a very sensitive Ecological area with beautiful lands housing
wildlife. The RBG has taken advantage of these lands, but it seems there is a treat from the
greed of humankind . I strongly recommend that the upcoming pipeline construction be
halted and another means of energy be implemented to our area. Spend the money these
companies wish to part with on green energy and not on polluting our wetlands and wildlife.
Sincerely,
Candace Jones
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